
 
 

July 26, 2021 

 

 

Dear ASHE Supporter, 

 

The North East Penn Section of The American Society of Highway Engineers (ASHE) is currently conducting its 

annual fund raising program.  These funds are used to develop and finance the yearly operation of your local 

organization.  This group consists of Engineers, Surveyors, Contractors, and Suppliers dedicated to the support of the 

highway industry.  Membership is always open to any individual involved with the highway and road/bridge building 

industry. 

 

Your ASHE North East Penn Section holds monthly meetings from September to May, providing an opportunity for 

timely, informative discussions on various construction/transportation issues, as well as time to meet with other 

members.  Most meetings are on technical topics, and PDH certificates are often provided. We encourage you to attend 

and welcome suggestions for presentations for our monthly meetings.   

 

We would like to offer you the opportunity to support your organization and advertise your services to other contractors, 

industries, suppliers, and consultants throughout Northeastern Pennsylvania and the nation.  Annually, we prepare a 

full-page advertisement, which is placed in four consecutive issues, Winter 2021 to Fall 2022, of the ASHE Scanner, 

the national ASHE organization’s magazine.  The Scanner is circulated to over 6,500 members including State 

Department of Transportation officials and employees, engineering consultants, and other related professionals.  The 

submission deadline for your logo to appear in the Winter 2021 issue of the ASHE Scanner will be August 31, 2021.  

We also prepare a power point presentation of our sponsors which is shown at our monthly meetings. 

 

By donating $250.00, you will be recognized nationally as a proud supporter of our chapter.   

 

Please forward your contribution, payable to ASHE North East Penn Section to:  

 

ASHE c/o Robert J. Bochicchio, P.E., DBIA 

Greenman-Pedersen, Inc. 

52 Glenmaura National Blvd. 

Suite 302 

Scranton, PA 18505 

 

If you have a digital logo for your firm, please send it with your contribution or e-mail it to rbochicchio@gpinet.com. 

You may also update your contact information by sending it to the above e-mail address. 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, feel free to contact me at (570) 800-7334.  Please respond 

as soon as possible to insure your recognition as a 2021-2022 North East Penn Sponsor.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
 

Robert J. Bochicchio, P.E., DBIA 

ASHE North East Penn Section, 2nd Vice President 


